From: Board Of Supervisors

To: Jesseka Rodriguez
Subject: FW: Social Housing Emerging in Cities Needs Local Govt Support
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 11:42:27 AM

From: priscla willors [

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 6:40 PM

To: citycouncil@cityofsantacruz.com; Board Of Supervisors
<boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>

Subject: Social Housing Emerging in Cities Needs Local Govt Support

*#¥*CAUTION:This 1s an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open
attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Six cities and a county have iitiated social housing programs to provide
permanently affordable, publicly owned, and controlled housing for lower and
middle-income working families.
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Respectfully submitted,
Priscilla Williams





